
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                 April 8, 2020  
 
 
NORTH CAROLINA ABC COMMISSION HOLDS REGULAR MEETING  
 
RALEIGH – The North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission 
held its regular monthly meeting by conference call on April 8, 2020 and 
ratified 77 hearing cases that resulted in penalties in excess of $92,400 
and/or imposition of suspensions of permits for three days or more. Fines 
are due June 5, 2020, and suspensions begin June 12, 2020.  
 
The Commission approved a proposed ABC store location at 9469-A 
Highway 127 North, Hickory, requested by the Alexander County ABC 
Board.  
 
The Commission approved a proposed ABC store location at 5122 North 
Roxboro Street, Unit 100, Durham, requested by the Durham County ABC 
Board.  
 
The Commission approved a proposed ABC store location at 6400 Old 
Monroe Road, Indian Trail, requested by the Indian Trail ABC Board. Store 
approval is to be effective April 9, 2020, to comply with the requirement of 
30 days’ notice to the public of proposed ABC store locations. A sign was 
posted at this proposed location on March 9, 2020. 
 
The Commission approved a proposed ABC store location on Strawberry 
Lane, adjacent to 5625 S NC Hwy 41 in Wallace, requested by the 
Wallace ABC Board.  
 
ABOUT THE NC ABC COMMISSION  
North Carolina is one of 17 states to regulate alcohol through a control 
system. Since 1937, the North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control 
Commission has provided regulation and control over the sale, purchase, 
transportation, manufacture, consumption and possession of alcoholic 
beverages in the state of North Carolina. http://abc.nc.gov.  
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